
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting December 14,2020 

stopped and asked a resident on Caswell St. to clean his 
yard from household furniture and garbage. Suggested a 
dumpster which he agreed to. 

Contacted the homeowner on High St. about a tree branch 
from their yard hanging dangerously over the 
road.Homeowner responded back that the NYSEG 
removed the branch. 

Reported street light outages to NYSGE on Hall Rd./Main 
St./ 2 Caswell St./Maple St./ Spring St. 

Sent out 2 notices for an unlicensed, unregistered vehicle 
on Caswell St. and Spring St.one response 
back.Continuing to work on others Vehicles. 

Mailed a notice to resident on High St. about another tree 
branch hanging dangerously over the road. No response 
back. 



Received a call about a homeowner putting up a privacy 
fence and asked me to stop by property. 

Stopped by a resident digging up the yard near home he 
was putting in french drain to run water away from the 
home's foundation. 

Asked a resident to please not to work on his vehicle on 
Main St. he said he would comply. 

Handed out Septic Permit to have a piped replacement to 
septic tank on Main St. 

Resident called asked if he needed a permit for roof 
replacement on the corner of East Main St. and Maple St. I 
confirmed with the County none needed. 

Received a call about two dogs running loose on Hall Rd. 
Referred to dog worden. 

Helping Village with Water Grant Surveys. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any problems and concerns please feel to contact me. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 


